
Aztec  Group  claims  ‘Fund
Administrator of the Year’ at The
Drawdown Awards!
We’re delighted to announce, we won ‘Fund Administrator of the Year’ in the over
$30bn (total assets under administration) category at The Drawdown Awards last
night.

New for 2018, the awards brought together over 130 private equity professionals
to celebrate leading service providers within the industry. Held at Plaisterers’
Hall in London, the awards are designed to recognise service providers who have
demonstrated exceptional client experience, innovative product development and
strong and sustainable business growth over the past 12 months.

The winners were announced after a rigorous judging process, which was based
on the views of a panel of leading private equity professionals.

On  winning  the  award,  James  Duffield,  our  Head  of  Business  Development,
commented:

“We  are  thrilled  to  have  won  ‘Fund  Administrator  of  the  Year’  at  the  first
Drawdown awards! It’s wonderful to be acknowledged by the judges, especially
given the competitive nature of the industry. This recognition is a huge testament
to our dedicated teams who deliver a superior service every day and is a shining
endorsement of their experience, knowledge and genuine commitment and to
raising the bar in fund services.”

To find out the full list of winners please visit The Drawdown.
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